
 

 
    
 
  
  
   
    
       
    

         
                   

      

          
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ALLEGANY COLLEGE OF MARYLAND 
RETIREES ASSOCIATION 

Tuesday, April 9, 2019 

The ACMRA held their Spring Business/Lunch Meeting on Tuesday,  
April 9, 2019 at 11:30 p.m. at the AMC Culinaire Café. 
Those attending were: 

Members  Guests 

Glenn Workman Maureen Brown Dr. Bambara 
Jim Winner 
Cathy Blank 
Gene Hall 
Frank Fatkin 
Lowell Markey 
Darrel Blank 
Steve Resh 
Patty Andrews 
Mary King  
Sandy Magrudar 

Vic Reuschlein 
Bettie A’Hearn 
John Moore 
Judy Moore
Dave Stickler 
Shirley Dicken 
Phyllys Hager                
Joe Weaver 
Terry Feck 
Linda Mellon 

Nancy Hall 
Bob Andrews 
Betty Winner 
Dave White 
David Jones 
Mildred Stickler 

James Stickler, president, welcomed the group to our annual Spring Business/Lunch 
meeting. 

Scholarship Committee 

David Stickler announces that he and Frank Farkin and now on the committee 

Advisor to ACMRA 

David Jones and Dr. Bambara, gave a report on things at the college. 

Secretary/Treasurer Report 

John Moore, Treasurer, reported that we have 65 members for the 2017-18 fiscal year.   

The membership dues balance is $3,909.  The Scholarship balance was $2,780 after the 
scholarships have been awarded. 

Social Committee 



 

 
  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
   

                  
   
           
 
 

Linda Mellon has resigned from the social committee and Steve Resh has taken over as 
Chairman. Steve will anounce events through email. 
The committee asked for input for additional trips. 

Communication Committee 

John Moore, chair, is keeping the website banner updated. 

Other Business 

Lowell Markey was elected vice chairman since John Morley has moved away and is not 
able serve. 

Sincerely yours, 

Judy Moore 
Secretary 


